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EOQOH Coastal & Environmental Services
African Street
GRAHAMSTOWN

Dear Muranda and all the staff at the CES,

We would just like say a huge thank you for the very generous donation of R2000 as well as the 75 bags
of dog food. We have kept the dog food aside and will use this at our upcoming spay day which will,
hopefuly, take place in October. Al the dogs we sterilize will be returned home with a bag or two of
dog food which was donated.

Once again, thank you for supporting the PHOENIX and for helping us to help those who cannot speak
for themselves.

With kind regards,

ko
Rika Ferreira
CHAIR: PHOENIX DOG PROJECT




